
General Nash Basketball Blast  

3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 

 
DATE:  February 23, 2018 
TIME:  5:30pm – 9:00pm 

 
Nash Home & School and Nash Teachers are proud to present our 3rd 
Annual Basketball Tournament to benefit the General Nash Alumni 
Scholarship Fund.  The Nash Alumni Fund is a scholarship awarded each 
year to a graduating senior who attended Nash. 
 

 Open to 4th, 5th, and 6th Graders 
 Limited to 40 players due to time constraints 
 Teams will be determined by Mr. Yeum and Miss Johnson 
 Water and snacks will be available for purchase 
 Players are encouraged to bring water bottles 

 A parent/guardian must be present for the entire tournament 
 Minimum donation to participate: $10; Fee is non-refundable 
 Participants must attend an informational meeting; time and date to 

be determined (during school hours) 
 New this year:  A half-time pep squad show!  Look for a separate flyer 

for registration.  If your student would like to do both, the total fee is 
$16 to cover costs. 

 
This tournament is a 3 on 3 basketball tournament.  The purpose is not to 
determine a champion, but rather to foster a sense of school spirit and to 
develop sportsmanship and teamwork. 
 
Please complete the Basketball Blast Return Form and submit to Home & 
School with payment by February 2, 2018, in an envelope marked 
Basketball Tournament.  Please remember we are limited to 40 players and 

spots will be filled on a first come, first serve basis. 


